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Public Hearing Comment Form 

Questions or More Information (301) 645-0570 

Name 
Rosa Patterson  

Address 
13845 Ballantrae Ln 
Waldorf, MD 20601 

Phone 
2406829916  

Email 
rosabpatterson@gmail.com 

Are you: 
Against Topic 

Comment 
It is absolutely unconstitutional to legislate mask wearing. Some people cannot wear them without detriment to their health! I fully 
support wearing masks in public and I always choose to do so, and agree that those who can wear masks should. But there are 
adults with physical and mental conditions that should not be legislated against! 
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